
  

MAKING A DIFFERENCE... 
 

DONATE NOW 

  

 

 

 

Thousands of children across Suffolk County started the 
school year with new backpacks filled with school 
supplies thanks to Bethpage and hundreds of other 
donors. Volunteers worked with the FSL team to stuff 
and distribute school supplies at our four Family 
Centers and many partner locations.  
Working together, we provided families and students 
with a positive kick-off to the 2022-2023 school year - 
THANK YOU!  

 

  

Teen Youth volunteers from the Town of Huntington joined FSL's team to sort and stuff new backpacks 
which were given to families residing in the Greater Huntington community. Similar activities occurred at all 
of FSL's Family Centers. FSL's volunteers and donors are changing the lives of our neighbors in need! 

 

 

 

  

https://app.mobilecause.com/form/GOvgYA?vid=pds5r


IT WAS A GREAT  
SUMMER CAMP SEASON 

For over 40 years, FSL has provided children living 
in poverty with the unique opportunity of attending 
summer camp. This experience can influence a 
child's life, especially for those suffering daily 
hardships most of us will never have to endure. This 
is a special time of year where they can learn to 
enjoy themselves, make new friends, and explore a 
new environment.  
 
These activities are only possible because of the compassion and generosity of donors. The FSL 
Camp Champions, King Kullen, and hundreds of individual gifts fund this important program. We 
deeply appreciate our longstanding relationship with Camp Directors, all of whom help us place 
children at dozens of fun, nurturing sites though out the tri-state area. Thank you to all for making 
this a wonderful summer for hundreds of Long Island children and their families.  
 

To learn more about lending your support for the 2023 Camp Season,  
contact 631-470-6770 or jchenkin@fsl-li.org 
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